
Community Open House
March 7, 2012

The TTC is committed to making its transit facilities accessible. Through the “Easier Access” 
program, TTC will make the remaining 40 subway/RT stations accessible to all transit riders.

This project will provide significant benefits for the community at Coxwell Station:

Event Details:
Date: March 7, 2012

Time: 6:30 pm to 8:30 pm

Location: Kimbourne Park United Church  
         200 Wolverleigh Blvd

Contact Us:
Lito Romano
TTC Community Liaison O�cer
5160 Yonge Street, 13th Floor
Toronto, ON
M2N 6L9
Tel: 416-397-8699
E-mail: lito.romano@ttc.ca

www.ttc.caIssue date: February 21, 2012

Coxwell Station Easier Access Project

Please note there is limited parking in the 
vicinity. Attendees are encouraged to take 
public transit to the venue if possible.

• New elevators providing easier access to subway platforms and the 
concourse level

• Accessible fare gates and automatic sliding doors to accommodate strollers 
and wheelchairs

• Re-paved bus loop

Displays will be set up throughout the evening and TTC staff will be available to explain the work in 
detail and to answer your questions. We are interested in hearing your comments on ways to help 
reduce construction impacts in the community.  Construction is scheduled to begin in early 2013. 


